
WEBB STREET, NARRE WARREN

CULTURAL HERITAGE 
MANAGEMENT PLANS

We're removing the dangerous and congested level crossing at 
Webb Street, Narre Warren by building a new elevated rail bridge 
over Webb Street. We’ll also build a new Narre Warren Station, 
with modern facilities for the community.

The removal of the Webb Street  
level crossing will help make the 
Pakenham Line boom gate free  
by 2025.

Elevating the rail line will reduce 
congestion on Webb Street, making 
it safer and easier for drivers, 
pedestrians and bike riders to  
move around. 

Major construction is scheduled  
to start in late 2022 and the level 
crossing will be removed by 2025.

An important part of planning  
to remove the Webb Street level 
crossing is to undertake cultural 
heritage assessments.

Southeast view of Narre Warren Station. Artist impression, subject to change.

Our assessments consider 
possible impacts of our project 
on Aboriginal cultural heritage.

It helps us to identify 
opportunities to reduce any 
potential impacts to Aboriginal 
places or objects through 
design refinement and how  
the project will be constructed.

levelcrossings.vic.gov.au



Managing 
heritage 
impacts
We will develop a Cultural 
Heritage Management 
Plan to manage Aboriginal 
cultural heritage based on 
the results of the assessment 
and consultation with the 
Registered Aboriginal Party.

The plan is evaluated and 
approved by the Registered 
Aboriginal Party.

You can find out more 
about Cultural Heritage 
Management Plans by visiting 
firstpeoplesrelations.vic.gov.au

Artist impression, subject to change.

Southwest view of the new Narre Warren 
Station. Artist impression, subject to change.

Sheltered seating area under the rail bridge

How we conduct cultural 
heritage assessments
To ensure we manage Aboriginal cultural heritage, we engage archaeologists  
and Aboriginal cultural heritage specialists to identify Aboriginal places or  
objects and prepare a Cultural Heritage Management Plan in accordance with  
the Aboriginal Heritage Act 2006 before any work begins.

Assessing potential impacts
The Aboriginal cultural heritage assessment involves  
the preparation of a Cultural Heritage Management Plan.

In collaboration with the Registered 
Aboriginal Party, we conduct 
assessments and investigations to 
identify Aboriginal places or objects. 

The next step is to assess the extent 
to which our proposed design and 
construction approach could impact  
on Aboriginal places or object, and 
explore how any negative effects can  
be avoided, minimised or mitigated.

Get in touch
If you have any questions about upcoming project works, call us  
on 1800 105 105 or email contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au
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Follow us on social media  
@levelcrossings

CONTACT US
contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au
1800 105 105
�Level Crossing Removal Project 
GPO Box 2392, Melbourne VIC 3001 

	 Translation service – For languages other  
than English, please call 9209 0147.

Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format.

If you need assistance because of a hearing or  
speech impairment, please visit relayservice.gov.au

firstpeoplesrelations.vic.gov.au

